

Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON

7th November 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Christmas Card Project

Welcome to our Christmas Card Project, which we are undertaking in partnership with Art Projects for Schools (APFS).

The funds raised through your support will be used by school to purchase extra resources for our children. More importantly, the artwork recognises and celebrates your child's creative effort and the Christmas cards are great to send to family and friends.

The artwork your child has created will be coming home tonight (please check packets/bags). This will be accurately reproduced in full colour onto Christmas cards, wrapping paper, tags, mugs and bags. The quality of reproduction is excellent as is the quality of the items; most of you will be aware of the quality from previous years.

Ordering is easy, your child's artwork has already been scanned, so <u>does not</u> need to be returned to school, simply follow the instructions below:

- Visit https://www.apfsorders.co.uk/
- Enter the unique artwork code found on the reverse of your child's artwork, together with your child's name
- Place your order

Please note, the deadline for orders is midnight on Monday, 20th November.

Cards should be produced and returned to school week commencing Monday, 4th December.

Any orders placed after this date will be classed as a late order and will be subject to a handling and postage fee. Re-orders can be placed through the same site using your unique code.

Benefits to ordering online include being able to personalise your items with your child's name and/or school, create your own custom greetings and pay securely by debit or credit card.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Jo Atherton Headteacher





















